

Newsletter

World Book Day at Virginia



EYFS News

Nursery have been exploring their topic 'Safari Around The World.' Our first stop is Asia. We have been learning all about the animals living in the different countries found on the continent and how to use a map/globe. We have explored these animals through art, book making and role play, comparing and contrasting. We have had such a fun week!

World Book Day 2022

Thank you to all the children, families and staff for their super efforts creating the most imaginative costumes! It has been amazing to see the passion and the creativity with costumes this year; our School Council found it very hard to choose the winners as they were all so good! The following children were selected for their amazing costumes:

Nursery: Zayaan and Inaaya Reception: Minna and Anas Year 1: EJ, Alice and Yusha

Year 2: Maizah, Eshan and Tamara

Year 3: Ismail and Amelie Year 4: Maisha and Ayaan Year 5: Isra and Ikramul

Year 6: Angelina, Uzayr and Cailey

Dear parents/carers,

What an amazing week of learning this has been! The children have focussed on the feeling of empathy and what it means when we show empathy to others. Empathy really helps us to build social and emotional connections with others and it is a fantastic tool to build positive relationships.

On Thursday we celebrated world book day, it was amazing to see the fantastic costumes, the joyful faces and having the whole school together in assembly to share this! The children were able to talk about their favourite books and why they enjoyed them, they expressed a true love for books and a deep understanding of the characters and stories. Here's what else we have been up to this week:

PARENTS' EVENING

Our next parents evening will take place in School over two days; TUESDAY 15th MARCH AND THURSDAY 17th MARCH We will send appointment slips nearer the time.



SCHOOL EARLY CLOSURE

On the last day of term (Friday the 1st of April) all children will go home after lunch at 1:30. All Nursery children will be invited to attend the Nursery in the morning session. After School club will not be open.

POLLING DAY

The school has been selected to be a polling station on Thursday the 5th of May, it will therefore be closed to children on that day.

YR 4 JOURNEY TO SAYERS CROFT

MONDAY 7TH MARCH - WEDNESDAY 9TH

UPCOMING EVENTS AND DATES

15th March 2022

15th March

17th March

18th March 2022

21st March – 1st April 2022

16th May 2022

23rd May -27th May 2022

20th June -1st July 2022

Year 6 parents meeting re: Wales in May

Parents evening

Parents evening

Red Nose Day – information to follow

Year 5 Intensive swimming for 2 weeks

Year 6 final parents meeting re: Wales

Year 6 school journey to Wales

Year 6 Intensive swimming for 2 weeks

DATES FOR THE REST OF THE YEAR

1st April

4th April to 18th April 2022

3rd May 2022

5th May 2022

30th May to 5th June 2022

6th June 2022

21st July 2022

School closes for all children at 1:30

End of Term - School closed

School Closed - Occasional day

School Closed - Polling Day

Half Term - School closed

School Open - Children return

School Closed - Inset day

